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KNEELING MATS / CHILLER FREEZER GLOVES 
 

 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
Members may be aware that GMB has been raising issues about inadequate 
knee protection and gloves for working in chillers and freezers. 
 
Trials have been undertaken, involving GMB representatives, on kneeling 
maters and new gloves.   
 
The feedback has been broadly positive. 
 
We will continue to keep a focus on this issue. 
 
 

 
GARY SMITH 

NATIONAL SECRETARY 
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